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Yes, absolutely. Thank you. 

Joe Hughes
Evans-Hughes Code Inspections, Inc
561-312-2995

On Aug 17, 2021, at 11:31 AM, Eugene Bitteker
<EBitteker@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:

﻿
Hi Joe,
 
The Town of Palm Beach would like to renew the contract for the above referenced
services with your company.  Requesting your approval to renew is the attached
renewal form.  Thank you for your consideration and if there are any questions please
call.
 
Thank you, Eugene
 
Eugene M. Bitteker
Purchasing Division
TOWN OF PALM BEACH
951 Okeechobee Road
Suite “D”
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
Office: 561-838-5406
Direct: 561-227-7006
Fax: 561-835-4688
ebitteker@townofpalmbeach.com
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Want to do business with the Town of Palm Beach?  CLICK HERE to register for
FREE with our solicitation management partner, Negometrix as well as view current

mailto:joeh@evanshughesinspections.com
mailto:EBitteker@TownofPalmBeach.com
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https://platform-us.negometrix.com/
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open solicitations.
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Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the
Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County
RD, Palm Beach, FL 33480.
<Bid 2019-30 Plan Review and Inspection Services - DIVERSIFIED BUILDING
DEPARTMENT MANAGEMENT - Renewal Request FY22.pdf>


